
$1,275,000 - 50 ABSOLUTE Avenue Unit# PH3 - 5003
 

Listing ID: 40625627

$1,275,000
2 Bedrooms, 3 Bathrooms, 1600
Single Family

50 ABSOLUTE Avenue Unit# PH3 - 5003,
Mississauga, Ontario, L4Z0A8

Experience unparalleled luxury living in the
iconic Marilyn Monroe towers this stunning
penthouse at 50 Absolute Avenue. Offering
1600 sq. ft. of interior space and an
additional 400 sq. ft. of balcony, this
residence provides breathtaking 180-degree
views, spanning the Toronto skyline to
sunset vistas over the Escarpment. This
2-bedroom, 2.5-bathroom suite is designed
for both elegance and comfort. The open-
concept living and dining areas are adorned
with floor-to-ceiling windows, filling the
space with natural light and showcasing
panoramic views. The gourmet kitchen,
featuring custom-painted cabinets, stainless
steel appliances, and a granite countertop,
seamlessly integrates with the living spaces,
creating a perfect setting for entertaining.
The primary bedroom suite is a retreat with
its own stunning views and a luxurious
ensuite bathroom, complete with a free-
standing soaker tub. The second bedroom,
located on the opposite side of the unit,
offers privacy and versatility, ideal for
guests or a home office. This layout creates
distinct living zones, providing flexibility
and comfort for various lifestyles. This
penthouse also boasts two private parking
spaces located in a separate VIP parking
garage, offering convenience and security.
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Residents have exclusive access to a
dedicated penthouse suite elevator, ensuring
privacy and ease of access. Located next to
Square One Shopping Centre, the second
largest mall in Canada, and conveniently
near the new LRT transit system, this
penthouse offers unrivaled access to
shopping, dining, and entertainment.
Additionally, the scenic Cooksville Creek
Trail is just steps away, perfect for nature
walks and outdoor activities. State-of-the-art
amenities, including a terrace with multiple
BBQs and outdoor seating spaces, an indoor
swimming pool, basketball courts, a jacuzzi,
a private gym, a squash court, a theatre, a
24/7 gated and guarded complex, and a
rooftop lounge with wrap-around city views
for private parties. (id:54154)
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